THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO. L1868
To: aa4azam@hotmail.com  
Dated: 12 February 2001

Assalamu Alaikum, Angel Eyes!  
Thanks for sending me the romantic email, Kitten! I shouldn’t be encouraging you but, because I’m single, It’s OK! I’m glad you liked my website! I meant to get back to you earlier but, because I have been working v. hard, I dint get the chance!
Keep in touch! May Allah Bless You!  
